

GLS/C/1069-25 CIRCULAR 26 June 2025

Newsletter - Insights (Vol.17) -Let Them Lead - Fostering Independence Over the Holidays

Dear Parents,

We are thrilled to present the seventeenth edition of our newsletter for parents-INSIGHTS. As we approach summer break, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the academic term.

In this edition, we are focusing on the topic **-'Let them lead- Fostering Independence over the Holidays'.**

The holiday period provides an ideal setting for students to take small steps toward self-reliance in a safe and supportive home environment.

We encourage you to guide your child in:

- Managing their daily routines (e.g., waking up, organizing their day, managing screen time)
- Taking responsibility for age-appropriate tasks and chores at home
- Planning and completing their holiday assignments independently
- Engaging in self-initiated learning or hobbies
- Practising basic decision-making and time management

Small, consistent efforts in these areas can significantly impact your child's personal growth and readiness for the new school year. Your encouragement and involvement will go a long way in helping them develop a sense of ownership and accountability.

To access detailed information and valuable insights on this important topic, please read the attached Newsletter-INSIGHTS(VOL.17) - Let them lead - Fostering Independence over the Holidays.

Together, let us embark on this journey of learning and growth, as we strive to empower our students for success and leadership.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Asha Alexander آشا ألكسندر
Principal مديرة المدرسة

الرئيس التنفيذي - تغير المناخ Executive Leader - Climate Change